Office of Superintendent of Schools August 10, 2001
Board Meeting of August 22, 2001

Facilities Planning and Construction
Suzanne A. Marshall, Chief Facilities Officer (Construction)

SUBJECT: REQUEST AUTHORITY TO AMEND THE EXISTING AGREEMENT WITH
POST, BUCKLEY, SCHUH & JERNIGAN CONSTRUCTION SERVICES,
INC. TO INCREASE THE TOTAL ALLOWABLE ANNUAL BILLINGS TO
A NOT-TO-EXCEED AMOUNT OF $500,000

TFhe firm of Post, Buckiey, Schuh & Jernigan Construction Services, Inc. (PBS&J), was
commissioned by the Board on February 9, 2000, to provide Cost Estimating, Scheduling
& Document Coordination Services to the District under a two-year term contract. The
agreement stipulates that the billings shall not exceed $300,000 per year.

However, staff anticipates that it will be necessary to utiiize the services of PBS&J beyond
the annual cap of $300,000. Therefore, staff requests that the existing agreement be
amended to increase the total allowable amount of annual billings fo a maximum of
$500,000. '

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida
approve the amendment of the agreement with Post, Buckiey,
Schuh & Jernigan Construction Services, Inc,, to increase the
total allowable annual billings to a not-to-exceed amount of
$500,000.
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